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Drug Lab Cleanup and Disclosure

Approp. Approp. Revenue Revenue

This bill requires the Department of Health and the Utah Solid and Hazardous Waste 
Control Board within the Department of Environmental Quality to establish 
decontamination and sampling standards for the testing of buildings determined to be 
contaminated.  It is estimated that 1.5 FTE will be needed at the Department of 
Environmental Quality in FY 2005 to prepare rules and testing materials to certify 
decontamination contractors.  This process is estimated to cost $109,000 from Federal 
Funds.  The bill also allows certification fees to be established.  It is estimated that $7,500 
in Dedicated Credits will be collected annually for contractor certification.

State Impact

FY 2005 FY 2006 FY 2005 FY 2006

$0 $0 $0$109,000Federal Funds

$7,500 $7,500 $7,500$7,500Dedicated Credits Revenue

$116,500 $7,500 $7,500 $7,500
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TOTAL

Individual contractors will have to pay certification fees estimated to total $7,500 each 
year.

Individual and Business Impact


